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Dear parent/carer,  

Following on from a month of fasting, we hope that Eid al Fitr will be a day of celebration with family 

and friends.  The day of Eid will be announced on the evening of Tuesday 11th May, dependent on the 

sighting of the new moon.  In anticipation of this, we will be granting an authorised absence of  

one day to celebrate Eid. 

Eid may fall on the 12th May, in which case an authorised absence will be granted if you wish for your 

child to be absent on that day.  If it falls on the 13th May we would expect your child to attend school 

on the 12th May and an authorised absence would be granted for the 13th May. 

Please contact the school in the normal way if you wish for your child to absent on Eid.  Any further 

days taken will be recorded as unauthorised absence.  We would like to remind our students to make 

up any work that they may have missed. 

On Monday 17th May, we will celebrate Eid as a school with a lunch which Ms Rahman organises  

each year.  

  

Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish you and your families a blessed and safe celebration,  

Eid Mubarak. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Mrs J Code 

Headteacher 


